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November 2, 2021
Ms. Joann Day


12118 Whistling Way

Lakewood Ranch, FL  34202-2055
Dear Ms. Day,
We are truly honored that you have chosen The Tidewell Foundation and Tidewell Hospice as the beneficiary of the Chad Day Fishing Tournament in memory of your son Chad, taking place April 9-10, 2022. Thank you for your support and belief in our mission of making lives brighter for those who need it most! 
As you know, charitable gifts in support of The Tidewell Foundation are extremely important to our ability in providing exceptional care to our patients and their families that we serve, as well as additional community programs like free grief support for children, families, and adults. Proceeds from the Chad Day Fishing Tournament will benefit countless patients and families coping with advanced illness and in need of hospice support and services. We sincerely appreciate your support and wish you great success with the event! Should you, any business sponsors or partners have any questions or require any information about The Tidewell Foundation, and the philanthropically supported services it provides please contact Kaitlyn Kramer Reeves at 941-552-7519 or kkramer@tidewellfoundation.org.
Gratefully, 
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Debbie Mason, CFRE
President, Tidewell Foundation
A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (1-800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE OR VISITING www.800helpfla.com.  REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. CH #63240.
